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We all know the saying that a rose by any other name would smell as sweet.  In that context, consider the tern "aural rehabilitation. " If we change the name does the, clinical service remain the same?  A simple question, but one that professionals working with the hearing impaired need to address. 

During the past 20 years, the term aural rehabilitation has been transformed into "auditory rehabilitation" and it may well be taking on a new form as "audiologic rehabilitation.”  The reason for the initial change is obvious since very few outside our field knew what aural rehabilitation was, much less, who provided the service.  How many times can you recall saying, "It's 'aural' not 'oral?"' 

The latest transformation is much more central to who we are as professionals and the distinction of hearing rehabilitation from traditional speech-language therapy.  Audiologic rehabilitation suggests a much broader scope of service than traditionalists may view aural rehabilitation. In its new form, tinnitus retraining and vestibular therapy would be as much a part of aural rehabilitation as hearing device training and speech and language development.  It suggests a focus on the entire auditory system and not just the residual effects of hearing loss. 

Will the term audiologic rehabilitation become common usage? Only time will tell, but if the response observed at the recent ARA Summer Institute is any indication, I think the answer is a resounding yes.  Will the new term have an impact on the fields of Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology?  Will governmental agencies and insurance companies recognize the difference in training and service provision for audiologic rehabilitation?  These questions and many more will need to be addressed over the coming months and perhaps years. 

